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Dear Committee,

I am writing to voice my concerns with the proposed bill. The bill does not attempt to provide improvements to
 support women during their pregnancy or assist women dealing with the long-term permanent consequences of
 an abortion.
I propose that increased support be given to services that assist women in their pregnancy, family and child
 support services and agencies involved in adoption. Assisting these services would allow women to avoid the
 trauma of abortion and instead allow them to be supported and assisted during pregnancy, be assisted in the
 process of adoption or be assisted in the decision to parent their child.

Kind Regards

Camille Kunde
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